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Heller Statement on Geithner’s Testimony 
Administration’s Fiscal Year 2011 Budget
(Washington, DC) –Today the House Ways and Means Committee heard testimony from Treasury Secretary Timothy Geithner on the Administration’s $3.8 trillion budget for FY 2011.  Secretary Geithner is the first of two budget hearings held by the Ways and Means Committee today.  U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on today’s budget hearing.

“Despite the effort to highlight the goals of job creation and fiscal restraint, this budget does neither.  Increasing taxes on small businesses and tripling the national debt is not a jobs creation package.  As we approach the one year anniversary of the stimulus, Americans continue to lose jobs.  More government spending and massive tax increases are not the answer,” said Heller.     
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